
August 13, 2010 

FTC, Office of the Secretary 
600 Pennsylvania Avenoue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20580 

Dear Sir: 

You asked for comments on the closing/sale of the 
Quality-Tops market on Rochester Road in Lockport, New York. 

You mention that it is about 5 miles from the Quality to the 
Tops on South Transit Road, and a little over 4 miles to the 
Tops on Lockport-Olcott Road in Wrights Corners. 

Please don't overlook the fact that very few customers live 
on the "doorstep" of the Rochest.er Road Store. Hany live in 
Gasport and Middleport. The nearest grocery to our east is 
in Medina, some 14 miles from the Qualit.y on Rochester Road. 

You can be assured we will miss the 

Please take these facts in consideration 

Also, a prime concern to us would be the loss of the 
Pharmacy. The Pharma5jsts and Pharmacy Assistants are 
always extremely helpful, contacting Physicians and 
Insurance Companies when the need arises. My husband and I 
have had 16 prescriptions filled there since July 1, 2010. 

Pharmacy greatly. 

when making your 
final decision on the closing/sale of this store. Thank 
you. 

Marian S. Cappiello 

http:Rochest.er



